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for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

17 February 2021

38 Gloucester Crescent 2020/6014/L

While we welcome the energy saving of double glazing, these groups of houses, Listed Buildings, where 

individual windows are seen as part of a formal composition raise special problems.

We are not convinced that the details ¿ especially of the intermediate glazing bars ¿ are correct here, while 

there is the issue of reflections from the inner sheet of glass. 

Objection subject to satisfactory submission of details and resolution of reflectivity issue.

 

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair
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